
HSE investigates incident at Cornwall
theme park

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is investigating an incident at a theme
park in Cornwall after three people suffered injuries on a ride and attended
hospital.

The incident happened at around 11.45am on 26 July at Flambards theme park in
Helston, Cornwall.

HSE is making enquiries into what happened and the ride remains closed to the
public.

Simon Chilcott, HSE Principal Inspector, said: “While incidents at theme
parks are relatively rare, we are now gathering information to ascertain what
happened.”

Notes to Editors:

1. The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is Britain’s national regulator for
workplace health and safety. We prevent work-related death, injury and ill
health through regulatory actions that range from influencing behaviours
across whole industry sectors through to targeted interventions on individual
businesses. These activities are supported by globally recognised scientific
expertise. HSE: Information about health and safety at work

2. HSE news releases are available at HSE Media Centre
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